

"As long as you did it to one of these My least brethern. You did it to Me"

Addis Ababa, 3RD October 2018

Ref No: MOC/PRIV/4856/18

TO

MR.SEAN CALLAHAN

PRESIDENT OF CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES

USA

Dear Sir,

On the occasion of the 75 Anniversary of Catholic Relief Services, we, Missionaries of charity, who are serving the poor all over Ethiopia wish to express our heartfelt gratitude to all the people of good will who have enabled your august organization to support us all over the last 28 years with food-commodities, which were a life-saving and sustaining support to thousands of the most vulnerable beneficiaries in our homes for the sick and dying, as well as those outside, living at the fringes of society.

We thank you also for the valuable financial support which we received on a regular basis as well as the one you provided in times of emergencies, when countless people were affected by drought and famine.

We wish to express to you also our appreciation for financing the construction of our stores, the training of our store-keepers and the payment of their salaries.

Your help has saved numerous lives and has improved their health and living conditions. Only God knows how many people have been benefited by your generous gifts. He has seen all the effort you have undertaken in shipping and transporting the food — commodities to our different centers. May He be the one to reward you abundantly, while we are only able to offer our humble prayers for you as a token of our gratitude.

A hearty THANK YOU and GOD BLESS YOU!

Yours sincerely,



Fr. M. Maryla MC
Regional Superior of the
Missionaries of Charity - Ethiopia